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Notice of Availability of Draft Initial Study with Proposed Negative Declaration 

 
Dear Executive Director:   
 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) proposes to upgrade 
existing bridge rails on Dry Creek Bridge (Bridge ID 21-0014) at PM 16.48, Perfume 

Creek Bridge (Bridge ID 21-0051) at PM 17.81, and California Drive Undercrossing 
Bridge (Bridge ID 21-0047) at PM 19.04 on SR 29 in Napa County to meet current 
crash and safety standards. All three bridges would be widened as well in order 
to attain standard shoulder widths. Work on Dry Creek Bridge and Perfume 
Creek Bridge would include reconstructing or extending wing walls, while work 

on California Drive Undercrossing Bridge would include retaining wall 
replacement. Meeting these standards would promote the protection of the 
traveling public by enhancing the reliability of the bridge rails. The Project would 
enhance corridor safety within the Project limits (Caltrans 2020e).   
 
An electric copy of the Draft IS/ND is available at:  

https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-

environmental-docs 
 
We welcome your comments on this document during the public comment 

period beginning on July 22, 2020 and ending on August 31, 2020. No public 

meeting is currently scheduled for this project, but a public meeting is available 

upon request. Please submit your written comments by August 31, 2020. 
Comments can be sent via postal mail to: 
 

ATTN: Lindsay Vivian 

California Department of Transportation, District 4 
P.O. Box 23660, MS-8B 

Oakland, CA 94623-0660 
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Comments can also be sent via email to: Lindsay.Vivian@dot.ca.gov. 
 

For individuals with sensory disabilities, the document can be made available in 
Braille, in large print, on audiocassette, or on computer disk by writing to the 

above address or email or by calling California Relay Service at (800) 735-2929 

(TTY), (800) 735-2929 (Voice), or 711. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact Lindsay Vivian, Office Chief at (510) 

286-5645 or Lindsay.Vivian@dot.ca.gov (preferred method).   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
LINDSAY VIVIAN 
Office Chief – Office of Environmental Analysis 
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